
What is happening next week in school? 

World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 
We are very excited for World Book Day next week. We have a whole host of activities planned for
the children. The day starts with a ‘Book Breakfast’ between 8:35-9am which the PSFA have
organised and has been very successful in past years. Please come into the school hall, grab some
breakfast for your child and then accompany them to class to share a book. 

The children are invited to come into school dressed as a favourite character from a book. If they
would prefer to wear their PJs on this day then this is also welcome! We will be starting our ‘Create
a Comic for Comic Relief’ competition on that day and more information is below (with the
information for comic Relief). 
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Parents and Carers Evening 
We are looking forward to seeing you all for Parents and

carers’ evening on Tuesday 19th March and Thursday 21st
March 2024. If you have not booked your appointment, then

please do so. 

Nursery News
This term the Nursery team are holding a Science morning for our Nursery children on Friday 22nd
March from 8:50-10am. The children will have an opportunity to join in with a number of 
activities with a grown-up from home which will develop both scientific knowledge and skills. We request
that only ONE adult comes to the craft session from home, as the space is very limited. We look forward
to seeing you there!



Comic Relief
On Friday 15th March we will be raising money for
Comic Relief. The children can come dressed as a
superhero if they wish and we will be running a

‘Create a Comic Competition’ for all children. 
The children will be invited to create their comics

from 

Young People’s Survey  
Please see the survey link
below, which is hoping to
capture the voices of children
and young people in
Lewisham between the ages
of 8 – 25. 

Click here for the survey.

Attendance
and

Punctuality

https://uk.surveymonkey.com/r/LewishamYouthWorkWeek2020






Parents who applied for a Secondary School place for their child for September 2024, will receive the result of
their application by email during the evening of Friday 1 March 2024 - tonight 

What to do if your child does not get offered a place at any of the schools you apply for?
Unfortunately not every child can be offered a place at the school they have applied for. In these cases
Lewisham have a duty to ensure that every resident child has been offered a school place.
If your child did not qualify for a place at a school you applied for, they will get offered a place at the closest
school to your home address where a place is available. The headteacher of that school will write to welcome
your child and invite you to visit the school before you decide whether to accept the offer. Accepting
Lewisham’s alternative offer secures a secondary school place for your child and does not affect any waiting
list your child's name is added to or an admissions appeal. Your child's name will automatically be placed on
the waiting list for all of the schools you originally applied for. Waiting list positions can move up or down
between 1 March and the start of the school term in September 2024 so there is still a possibility that your
child may be offered a place at one of your preferred schools as the school year progresses.

If you want to accept the place you have been offered
If you applied on time, visit the eAdmissions website to accept the place you have been offered. You will need
to log into your eAdmissions account using the same user name and password you used to make your original
application. If you applied via another method, you will need to follow the instructions in your letter to accept
the place. You must accept your place by Friday 15th March 2024.

What to do if you have been offered a place at a school you applied for but want to be considered for a
higher preference school
We would advise that you initially accept the school place you have been offered. Your child's name will
automatically be placed on the waiting list for all higher preference schools than the school your child has
been offered. 

Further information is published in secondary schools in Lewisham information -
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school

Lewisham are expecting a high volume of telephone calls and emails from Monday 4th March 2024 and ask for
your patience. Please do contact a Brindishe senior leader if you would like some help or advice. 
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http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school


We are excited to inform you that Radish will be hosting a ‘Veg Power’ event which will be held in Brindishe
Schools on Thursday 14th March to support the ‘Eat Them to Defeat Them Campaign’. We are delighted to get
involved in this great campaign to encourage our children to try new vegetables in a fun and engaging way.

A bit of background:
In 2018 Veg Power formed a key partnership with ITV and together created the ‘Eat Them to Defeat Them’
campaign. Now in its sixth year, nearly 5,000 schools across the UK and over 1.5m pupils have taken part.
Research now shows that repeated involvement in the campaign leads to increased veg consumption over the
long term. If you would like some more information about Veg Power, please visit:
https://eatthemtodefeatthem.com/schools/
 
What is Radish doing?
Radish’s plan for this fun Veg Power day is as follows:
·The Radish Big Chomp Salad Bar 
Staff will encourage your pupils to get those gnashers to work defeating those veg one big bite at a time, and
we are planning some great chomp visuals and fun. Chomping on raw veg is also excellent for dental health –
so double win!
·Lunchtime
The main menu will remain in place, but we will highlight the dishes that are packed with veggies with some
fun decorations on display to get the children excited!

Every pupil will receive a reward chart and stickers to take home so they can continue their quest to chomp
and defeat their veggies! 

BRECK Principles 

Being a parent to a child of the digital generation can be challenging.
The Breck Foundation work with parents and carers to educate them

about the dangers of online grooming to help them educate and
empower their children to make better decisions to stay safer online. 

At the Brindishe Schools, we follow the Breck Principles in school to help
children keep themselves safe online. To learn more about the story of

Breck and where these come from, visit
https://www.breckfoundation.org/parents-carers.

Online Safety Bulletin

Veg Power!

Governing Body
If you would like to attend a Brindishe Federation Governing Body meeting, please email our Chair of
Governors, Liz Murphy - lmurphy@brindisheschools.org. Our fourth meeting of this academic year is on
Tuesday 19th March at 6pm at Brindishe Manor School.

https://www.breckfoundation.org/parents-carers


Right Respecting Article Of The Week

SHINE at Blackheath starts Saturday 24th until Saturday 23rd March
Secondary Offer Day – Friday 1st March
Primary National Offer Day - Tuesday 16th April

Key Federation Dates

•Article 17 (access to information from the media) - Every child has the right to
reliable information from a variety of sources, and governments should encourage the
media to provide information that children can understand. Governments must help
protect children from materials that could harm them.
•Article 29 (goals of education) - Education must develop every child’s personality,
talents and abilities to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for human rights,
as well as respect for their parents, their own and other cultures and the environment.
•Article 31 (leisure, play and culture) - Every child has the right to relax, play and
take part in a wide range of cultural and artistic activities. 

World Book Day was created by UNESCO on 23 April 1995 as a worldwide celebration of books and reading.
In countries around the world it is celebrated on the anniversary of that date, but in the UK it is generally

marked on the first Thursday of March. 

Spending just 10 minutes a day reading and sharing stories can make a crucial difference to your future success
and is fun for all involved. That’s why World Book Day continues to encourage children and young people to

read for pleasure through its work with authors, illustrators, publishers, bookshops and libraries.

Reading books is an important skill. How can reading help us? Talk to your child at home.

Next week, Brindishe Schools will recognise and celebrate in their own schools in different ways. Each year there
are various World Book Day live events. Click here to find out more - https://www.worldbookday.com/events/

https://www.worldbookday.com/events/
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